
Thank You!

Dear Domenic, Carmela, Laura, Danny, Justin & Sabrina,

We are incredibly grateful to you for your generosity, commitment and 
support of The Darling Home for Kids. Your giving of $30,000 last year 
and more recently $50,000, from the Monte Carlo Inns Annual Charity 
Golf Tournament allows us to provide a Home away from home for 
medically complex children. 

Because of you, we provided care to 42 children, welcomed 12 new 
families to our programs, and provided over 40,000 hours of service 
last year. Behind each of these numbers is a child and family, who, 
thanks to you and your desire to improve the lives of children with 
complex medical needs, can receive the care they need and deserve. 

Children like one of our residents, who is a member of the deaf-blind 
community. He’s thriving with the help of new hearing aids. In fact, he 
recently, at the age of 8, was invited to his very first birthday party for 
a friend in his class.

Another of our residents had a truly perfect day going on an outing to 
the mall to go shopping and have her nails professionally manicured at 
a salon for the first time – the top of most 18-year-old’s wish list. 

Our families are at the heart of all we do. Each with their own unique 
challenges and adversities, and remarkable stories of strength and 
survival - stories that we're proud to be a part of. These stories and 
moments are possible thanks to the generosity of our community of 
friends and supporters – like you.

Our sincerest gratitude to The Monte Carlo Inns as well as the entire 
Meffe and Pedone family for your lifetime giving of $617,700. The work 
we do would not be possible without champions like you.

We’re so grateful! 

Warm regards,

Nicole Walker
Events & Sponsorship Lead
The Darling Home for Kids
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